MINUTES CHATHAM COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS BUDGET INPUT SESSION, MAY 14, 1997

The Board of Commissioners (the "Board") of the County of Chatham, North Carolina, met in special session for the purpose of holding a budget workshop with the Chatham County Board of Education in the Chatham Central High School Cafeteria, Siler City, North Carolina, at 6:00 PM on May 14, 1997.

Present: Chairman Margaret Pollard; Vice Chairman Betty Wilson; Commissioners John Grimes, Uva Holland, and Henry Dunlap; County Manager Charlie Horne; and Assistant County Manager Reneé Dickson

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 7:03 P.M.

Commissioner Pollard, Chairman, welcomed those in attendance.

EDUCATION

Charlie Horne, County Manager, Reneé Dickson, Assistant County Manager, and Vicki McConnell, Finance Director presented the education budget. The staff answered numerous questions regarding the school funding formula.

<u>ADJOURNMENT</u>	
After further questions and discussions, the meeting was adjourned at 9:00 PM.	
	Management Derivert Delland Chair
	Margaret Bryant Pollard, Chair
ATTEST:	
Sandra B. Lee, Clerk to the Board	
Chatham County Board of Commissioners	

1 of 1 5/29/2007 2:29 PM